
ADVENTUROUS 
     Synonyms:  courageous, bold, daring, nonconformist 

Adventurous and bold, you seek and generate excitement.  You are 
always on the lookout for the next adventure and want the freedom 
to be able to take off on a moment's notice.  A sense of expediency 
allows you to use whatever resources are handy at the moment. 

With his nerves of steel, plus self-discipline, this type of person 
could be a test pilot, stuntman, or skydiver.   

It is difficult for her to persist in routine work that does not 
present constant new challenges. 

Living by other peoples' standards doesn't interest you in the 
least.  You don't mind bending or even breaking the rules. 

You are quite comfortable living to your own code of values and 
principles, even though they may not always be generally acceptable 
to the rest of society. 

You are a risk-taker of the first degree.  Sitting in front of a 
television set or reading a book would be like being in prison to 
you.  You need to be out there, experiencing, doing, having an 
effect on the world. 

You don't give a lot of thought to the needs of others, but expect 
everyone to take care of themselves, as you do. 

Intense, passionate, fervent in everything you undertake, you need 
to experience powerful emotions to make you feel alive.   

Rooted in the present, he wants to be ready for action.  The moment 
the next adventure presents itself, he'll be gone. 

Don't expect this guy to bind himself to a 9-5 routine.  He is more 
the entrepreneurial type, the fix-it man whose talents lie in 
making quick hits, then moving on. 

You can expect this type of person to be generous to the point of 
extravagance.  "Easy come, easy go," is his philosophy about money.  
While he has it, he loves to throw it around.  In the lean times, 
he just knows it will show up when he needs it. 



The natural explorer, this individual enjoys being on the go.  He 
is the type who may want to roam the world, lighting here and there 
when the fancy takes him, then moving on. 

Reacting and responding to your impulses of the moment, you have a 
non-conforming, laissez-faire attitude.   

Because your impulse control is lower than average you will have to 
be especially careful not to allow your momentary whims to take you 
down paths that lead to trouble. 

You don't plan very far ahead, but do what feels good at the 
moment. 

Easily bored, you will soon move on when work fails to provide new 
challenges. 

This is not the type of person who is likely to stay in a long-term 
committed relationship.  She wants to be free of attachments and 
while she can be passionately involved, when she begins to feel the 
ties that bind, restlessness sets in. 

Bold and unafraid, she rejects the possibility of failure and 
plunges into uncharted territory without a second thought. 


